
 

NOTICE 
 

ADMISSIONS FOR NURSERY STARTING JUNE 2023 

 

NURSERY FORMS WILL BE AVAILABLE ON 5TH DECEMBER, 2022 BETWEEN 10.00 A.M. TO 2.00 P.M. ONLY. 

CHILD SHOULD BE BORN BETWEEN 1ST JANUARY, 2020 TO 31STDECEMBER, 2020. 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE REQUEST YOU NOT TO MAKE A QUEUE AT THE GATE AS FORMS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR EVERYONE. 

 KINDLY CARRY A XEROX COPY OF YOUR CHILD’S BIRTH CERTIFICATE ALONG WITH YOU. 

 ALSO NOTE THAT ONLY 1 FORM WILL BE ISSUED PER PERSON. 

 PLEASE DO NOT DISTURB THE PRINCIPAL OR ANY OTHER STAFF MEMBER OF THE SCHOOL IN CASE YOUR CHILD HAS NOT 

BEEN SELECTED. 

 PARENTS ARE REQUESTED NOT TO SUBMIT LETTERS OF RECOMMENDATION FOR THEIR CHILD’S ADMISSION FROM POLITICAL 

CIRCLES, GOVERNMENT OFFICIALS OR FROM ANY OTHER SOURCE. 

 

THERE WILL BE NO ADMISSIONS FROM JR.K.G. TO STD. X FOR THE NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR 2023– 2024. 

 

  BY ORDER. 


